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Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

M-1977-036
1 message

Diana Aungst <daungst@weld.gov> Thu, Mar 28, 2024 at 11:03 AM
To: "brock.bowles@state.co.us" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>
Cc: Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>

Hi Brock:

 

I had a follow up conversation with Ms. Julie Mikulas and the County has no concerns with this request.

 

Thanks,

 

Diana Aungst

AICP, CFM

Planner III

 

Weld County Department of Planning Services
1402 N. 17th Avenue, PO Box 758, Greeley, Colorado  80632
D: 970-400-3524  

O: 970-400-6100

Fax: 970-304-6498

daungst@weld.gov

www.weld.gov

 

                                         

 

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic transmission and any attached documents or other writings are intended only for the person or entity to which it
is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you have received this
communication in error, please immediately notify sender by return e-mail and destroy the communication. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or
the taking of any action concerning the contents of this communication or any attachments by anyone other than the named recipient is strictly
prohibited.
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February 28, 2024
Mining

Colorado D visi

and Safety

mason,

Division of Reclamation, Mining Safety
1313 Sherman Street Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Subject:    Greeley
35th Ave Pit- File No. M- 1977-036, Martin Marietta Materials, Inc

Surety Reduction Request( SR- 1)
Surety Reduction for the West Cell Reservoir

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is in response to the letter dated February 16, 2024, for a Surety Reduction
Request for Greeley 35th Ave Pit - File No. M- 1977-036, Martin Marietta Materials, Inc.

Weld County requires that gravel pit owner submit a HEC RAS or other floodplain analysis
showing No Rise or if there is a rise greater than 0.00 or a decrease of 0.3' then a Letter of
Map Revision  ( LOMR) will need to be submitted to FEMA with a copy of the LOMR
application to sent to Weld County.

If you have any questions, please contact me at daungst@weld. gov or 970-400-3524.

Sincerely,

OA'    -(31- CLL" N-P-
Diana Aungst, CFM, AICP

Planner III

cc:    Weld County Clerk to the Board
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